Dear Ben,

Our Director of Graduate Studies asked me to write you a memo explaining our new Linguistics course, the graduate version of Bilingualism. This course has been taught at the advanced undergraduate level for several years. Because it serves our Linguistics MA and our Spanish and French MAT degrees, we routinely enrolled graduate students into a DIS and the professor required them to do extra work to earn graduate credit. The syllabus submitted to the committee reflects the requirements that graduate students must complete, including presentations of theoretical articles, and a graduate level research paper, in addition to exams and other written assignments. 

We would like to have this graduate course number available so students can have the 6000 level number on their transcript to reflect their work and to avoid the accumulation of DIS numbers.

Thank you for your consideration.

Michael

